KNOX COUNTY SCHOOLS ANDREW JOHNSON BUILDING

Dr. Charles Q. Lindsey, Superintendent



HEALTH SERVICES

ENROLLMENT REQUIREMENTS PARENT LETTER

Dear Parent:

Every student who enters the Knox County School System for the first time or who is reentering after being in another school system must provide the school with the following information:

Students entering school Pre-school – Grade 12 for the first time must provide:

Proof of up-to-date immunizations and a physical examination on a <u>Tennessee Pre-School Immunization Certificate</u> or a <u>Tennessee School Immunization Certificate</u> completed by a medical provider. The form may be obtained from a medical provider, the Health Department or any Knox County School.

Students who will be entering school must provide proof of a physical exam completed by a medical provider. Students entering pre-school or kindergarten must have a physical exam that has been completed within the past year (12-month period) prior to entering school.

Physical examinations contained in records from students transferring from other school systems may be accepted if state guidelines are met.

Students/parents may contact the immunization clinic at the Health Department (215-5000) any weekday to obtain information regarding immunization certificates.

No student will be enrolled or allowed to attend school without a completed <u>Tennessee Pre-School / School</u> Immunization Certificate.

For further information or questions, you may call Health Services at 594-3735.